
	

	

ACCA	WINTER	CLOTHING	DRIVE		
ACCA is holding its second winter outerwear collection in 

February. Coats, hats, scarves and gloves for men and 
women may be dropped off at the Furniture Warehouse 

(on the Annandale United Methodist Church campus) on 

Saturdays between 9 and 11 a.m., February 6, 13 and 
20. The next distribution of outerwear will be on February 

22. For more information, contact Don or Mary Lee Di 
Spirito at (703) 256-9513 or ddmld@verizon.net.   
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